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UPCOMING MEETINGS
Meetings are usually held on the 3rd Wednesday of the month may change to accommodate the 

speaker and meeting place schedules. Check the SDAG website for updates
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  Below is a quick message 
from our Vice President Luke Weidman, who pushed through many obstacles in order to put on a 
great field trip for us last month:

"This year’s filed trip was a success! THANK YOU to everyone who attended, it was so good to 
see everyones smiling faces!

We had 41 people show up and take the tour. Of those, some went out of their way to volunteer 
or contribute to the success of the trip. Thank you to the following: Athena Catanzaro and Kent 
Haase for helping as stop leaders. The ever-helpful Murbachs for getting the masks together and 
bringing the SDAG gear (including the group’s default mascot, Topaz). Larry Busch, thank you 
for dedicating your entire Saturday to our trip, you’re the man. And, what a treat to have Russ 
Miller with you! Thanks to Russ as well. Kerry Cato, thank you for putting up with wet weather to 
give us a custom tour of Oak Mountain’s wine cave, how cool. Finally, Dave Bloom and Greg 
Cranham. You, gentlemen, are rockstars (pun intended). Thanks for filling the many gaps during 
the planning of this trip and for being patient with me.

 Looking forward to our next adventure!"

-Luke Weidman, 2020 SDAG VP, 2021 SDAG Prezzzz
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